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Friday 22nd April 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

                           We would like to invite you a parent workshop all about 

science.  It’s focus will be to explain the process of science education within 

school, looking at what your child will be learning about, alongside providing 

ideas for helping and supporting their science learning at home.   

 

There will be an opportunity to ask questions about the science curriculum 

at Red Lane and you will be able to take away useful resources, ideas and 

website links. 

 

There will be two short sessions lasting approximately half an hour: 

 

 Key Stage 1 (Years 1-2) will take place on Monday 25th April (2:45pm in 

2FW, led by Mrs Westwell.  She will meet parents by the infant car park 

door). 

 

 Key Stage 2 (Years 3-6) will take place on Wednesday 27th April (3:40pm in 

4S, led by Mr Simmons.  He will meet parents on the Y4 patio area once his 

class have been dismissed). 

 

We both hope that you are able to attend and apologise for the short notice.  

If not, please look at the science section of the school website for a link to 

our downloadable parents’ guides. 

 

Yours sincerily, 

 

 

 

Mr Simmons and Mrs Westwell 


